
UNIDENTIFIED
CASE #21-0836

On May 6, 2021, unidentified skeletal remains were found in a wooded
area near Old Wesley Chapel Road in Decatur, Georgia. The

anthropologist has determined that these remains most likely belong to
a middle age to older adult male of an unknown race. Height and weight

were also unable to be determined. It is unknown how long these
remains may have been at this location for.

Please contact the DeKalb County District Attorney’s Office Cold Case
Tip Line at (404) 371-2444 if you have any information on this case

Date Found: May 6, 2021

Sex: Male

Race: Unknown

Height: Unknown

Weight: Unknown

NamUs: #UP101174


